

Student's name: _____
Book: METRO 2



READING

1) Clare was reading an online article. Read the text:

BE STREETWISE AND STAY SAFE



Many street crimes happen because people aren't careful. There are few things you can do to stay safe

TIPS

- Don't walk in quiet areas alone at night.
- Don't leave your things in a public place.
- Don't carry a lot of money in your bag.
- Don't wear expensive jewelry.

READ TWO VICTIMS' STORIES...

Dan was walking home alone after basketball practice. "It was late and there was no one around. I was walking down a small street when I saw two boys. They were walking towards me and they were laughing. While I was walking past, one boy hit me and pushed me down. They stole my backpack and ran away. I didn't chase them because it was dark and I was scared. I reported the robbery to the police, but they didn't catch the thieves. I don't know if they investigated it."

Isabelle left her bike outside a store while she was shopping. "I didn't lock my bike because I was only in the store for a few minutes. I was looking out the window while I was waiting to pay. A man was standing near my bike, but he wasn't doing anything. I wasn't worried. But when I went outside, the guy was riding away fast on my bike. I chased him, but he disappeared quickly. I reported it to the police, but nothing happened."

Now, answer the following questions: (6x3=18)

a. Why are there many street crimes?

b. Where was Dan when he saw the two boys?

c. What did the boys take from Dan?

d. How did he feel?

e. Why did Isabelle leave her bike?

f. What happened when she left the store?

Name three things people have to do to stay safe: (1x3 = 3)

1. _____

2. _____

3. _____

LANGUAGE IN USE

2) Clare has many friends. Read about them. Choose A B o C. (1x9 = 9)

1. Olivia is _____ with her friends at the mall. Join them!!

- a. playing b. hanging out c. doing



2. Carol, don't have a party in the summer. It is going to be a _____ summer!

- a. rainy b. sunny c. snowy

3. In Italy, my brother and I are going to _____ motorcycles.

- a. ride b. drive c. go



4. Mary is always _____. She is smiling all the time.

- a. hard working b. anxious c. cheerful

5. Mark isn't at home yet, he always _____ karate after work.

- a. plays b. goes c. does



6. Lucas _____ some money at home. He does chores for his parents.

- a. borrow b. earns c. spends

7. Look!! I got a _____. Now, I can buy a new video game!

- a. price b. bargain c. coupon



8. Did you _____ an antivirus on your computer? If not, you should do it!

- a. log out b. click on c. install



9. Please, speak_____ I can't hear you!

- a. loud b. loudly c. lowly

3) Clare's father is telling her about a terrible accident. Complete the sentences with the SIMPLE PAST or PAST PROGRESSIVE. (1x12 =12)

A man _____ (drive) home from the station in his car this morning **when** he _____ (have) an accident. He _____ (drive) along a main road at 80 kilometers an hour **when** another car _____ (come) out of a side road and _____ (hit) his car. There _____ (be) a lot of damage to both cars and both men _____ (hurt). One of them _____ (break) his arm and the other _____ (have) a cut on his head. Fortunately, **while** they _____ (wait) for the police, the ambulance _____ (arrive) quickly and _____ (take) them to hospital immediately.



4) Clare is reading a report. Drag and drop these words to complete it. (6x1.5 = 9)

caught steal chased was investigating arrested broke into

Date: November 30TH

Police officer: Officer Alejandro De la Cuesta

Description of the incident:

The young boy _____ a house on Belgrano Avenue this afternoon at around 4:15 p.m. and tried to _____ a box of gold jewelry. I was near because I _____ another crime on the same street.



I heard someone break a window, so I went to the house. The boy was leaving and he was carrying the box of gold jewelry. He was running but I _____ him. I _____ the young boy on Güemes street and I _____ him

5) Now Clare is talking about her favorite holiday destination: **CANCUN**.

Complete these sentences using the Comparative or Superlative form of these adjectives.

(7x1= 7)



Cancun is **the** _____ (good) destiny vacation

in the world. Everybody wants to visit it. It has

the _____ (beautiful) beaches of all the

Caribbean. I think it is **the** _____ (popular) Island in all Mexico.

I stayed in Riu Hotel because it is _____ (comfortable) **than** Hard Rock

Hotel. Although, the swimming pool in Hard Rock is _____ (big) **than** in Riu.

In my opinion, people in Cancun are _____ (friendly) **than** in any other place.

You can meet people all the time! Restaurants are **the** _____ (crowded) places in

Cancun.

6) Now Clare is talking on the phone with Diego

about her weekend.

Write Diego's questions using Simple Past.

(4 x 2.5 = 10)



Diego: ... ok, Clare, now tell me about your last weekend.

Clare: Well... What do you want to know?

Diego: _____ ?

Clare: I went to my grandparents' house **on Sunday**.

Diego: _____ ?

Clare: I **had a cookout** with all my family!

Diego: _____ ?

Clare: I went back home **at 7.00 p.m**

Diego: _____ ?

Clare: Yes! I had **a great time**.

Diego: That's great! I am very happy for you!

Clare: Now, it is my turn, tell me about

LISTENING

7) Clare was travelling with Graham by plane.

Listen to their conversation.

Click on the correct options. (5x3=15p)



- | | | |
|---|------|-------|
| a. Graham fell asleep for the last three hours. | True | False |
| b. She ate chicken and rice for dinner. | True | False |
| c. Graham is hungry because he didn't have breakfast. | True | False |
| d. Graham slept after the plane passed Chicago. | True | False |
| e. She watched a Brad Pitt movie. | True | False |

WRITING



Choose **ONE** option and write about it. Provide a title. (17p)

- a) Write about your duties at home during quarantine. (*clean / online classes / tasks*)
- b) Compare two famous people. (*personality & physical appearance*)
- c) Write about your plans for the weekend. (*movies / homework / run / play sports*)
- d) Write about a funny anecdote. (*where / when / who with / what happened*)

